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        Marshfield Information Technology Department is currently moving forward 
with the Wireless Hybrid phase of Marshfield's WAN. After receiving the support 
from the Capital Budget Committee and town residents, the funding from Annual 
Town Meeting will supply business class connectivity to six remote sites. ITD is 
currently working with numerous departments to begin the process of procuring 
placement of antenna mounts.  
 
        With Carolina Hill Water tank and two Mono Pole installations in progress, 
our ability to supply this critical infrastructure is around the corner. The full project 
implementation should be complete in the summer of 2009. We look forward to 
supplying cost saving services to all remote sites using these connection points. 
The ROI will be evident in the reduction of other existing connection methods and 
our ability to reduce duplication of task and costly time consuming data updates. 
Updating datasets from field hardware without interaction from second or third 
parties will produce quantifiable results. 
 
Please check back as updates become available. 
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